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Dorothy Duda 
Program Manager, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA  94102 
dorothy.duda@cpuc.ca.gov  
 
RE: Request for Extension of Energy Division Review of PG&E 2020 Risk Spending 

Accountability Report 
 
Dear Ms. Duda: 
 
On June 21, 2021, you sent an email requesting a three-week extension, from June 19, 
2021 to July 9, 2021, for Energy Division staff to review the Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company (PG&E) 2020 Risk Spending Accountability Report (RSAR). 
 
Ordering Paragraph 8 of Decision (D.) 19-04-020 directs the utilities to file their RSAR 
by March 31 of each year and adopts a review schedule of these RSARs throughout the 
year.  According to the RSAR review schedule that Energy Division posted on April 8, 
2021, the deadline for Energy Division staff review of the PG&E 2020 RSAR is June 19, 
2021.  Your email requests an extension to complete its review by July 9, 2021 due to 
delayed response of data requests from PG&E as they are preparing their general rate 
case (GRC) submittal, which is due June 30. 
 
Your email stated that if I grant this extension request, Energy Division staff will notify 
PG&E and other interested parties of this delay by sending a notice to the service list for 
the latest PG&E General Rate Case, Application (A.) 18-12-009, and the Rulemaking to 
Further Develop a Risk-Based Decision-Making Framework for Electric and Gas 
Utilities, Rulemaking (R.) 20-07-013.  Your email also stated that Energy Division will 
notify the Safety Policy Division and post notice on the internet webpage where Energy 
Division has links to the RSARs and staff reviews for the large electric and gas utilities. 
 
I remind Energy Division that pursuant to Rule 16.6 of the Commission’s Rules of 
Practice and Procedure, extension requests are required to be made at least five 
business days prior to the existing compliance date.  Energy Division should complete,  
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circulate, and post its review as expeditiously as possible and notify the service lists of 
A.18-12-009 and R.20-07-013.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rachel Peterson  
Executive Director 
 


